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Utilities See Little Hoped-For Flexibility In New
Carbon Rule (1)
July 9, 2019 Indianapolis

Jessica Reiss and Cheryl Gonzalez of the Indianapolis office were quoted
in a July 9 article in Bloomberg Environment, “Utilities See Little
Hoped-For Flexibility in New Carbon Rule (1),” regarding the
Environmental Protection Agency’s Affordable Clean Energy (ACE) rule.
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